
Happy New Year!

Welcome to your monthly newsletter! We are  excited to 

share our story with you!   Last year through the Global

Eats program the high and middle school experienced 

cuisines from China and India.  In the new year they will 

experience meals from India and Mexico and returns of 

the favorites form each nation.  
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Another great year of celebrating the community 
and the Holiday break.  Both Schools served 
record meal numbers.  We could of done it 
without the great help form the staff and 
volunteers.  Thank you for your support. 

Our staff is amazing ....
Here  are the Cheers winners in the last 
few months!
November             December 
Melody Halsey       Renee Ota


